
Lexington Middle School 

Course Information 

Night 

LMS will host information nights 

for parents of rising 6th graders  

who will attend Lexington Middle School in 2018-19 

Lake Murray &  
New Providence  

Tuesday, February 13 
6:00-7:00  

LMS Theater 

Lexington & Midway 
Elementary 

Thursday, February 15 
6:00-7:00 

LMS Theater 

If the night designated for your school does not work for you, feel free 
to come on the other night. 

 

 

Come learn about the International Baccalaureate Middle Years Program, course offer-

ings, the course selection process, and how LMS inspires, prepares, and empowers our 

students to make their world a better place! 

This meeting will not replace the spring parent meetings about transitioning to middle 

school, but will help you and your child make the most informed class choice decisions 

for next year.  


